

May Meeting SOT

15 May 2018 / 4:00 PM / Library

1.0 Welcome and roll call

Marisa Mammano called meeting to order and read roll at 4:01. All present except Ashley Brewer who joined via conference call.

2.0 Public Comment Period

No comments entered

3.0 New Items

3.1 2018-2019 School Budget

Deficit of \$98,000 will be absorbed in the elimination of (1) kinder faculty. Projected numbers for Kinder allow for 5 teachers instead of 6.

3.2 2018-2019 End of Year

Discussion of security door general cost and importance. Possibility of grant for \$15,000 to cover estimates. Ashley Brewer reported back from meeting with OES PTO. PTO is not ready to determine if they can or will be able to grant us any funds. They have reservations about its viability as a true barrier of security. Mr. Barto plans to discuss with them further. Tabled until September meeting.

4.0 General Discussion

4.1 Agenda Planning for 2018-2019 events.

Team discussed a possible paper drive as a fundraiser to eliminate rising costs of paper expenses. Possible raffle prize, competition among grade levels etc.

September will be the nomination and election of the new 2018-2019 SOT team with newly elected members beginning in October.

5.0 Comment Period

Mo comments entered

6.0 Information and adjournment

6.1 Next meeting will be held in the library at 4:00 pm on AUGust 21st

6.2 Meeting adjourned at 4:45 PM